
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Year 3 

Autumn 2 Newsletter. 

Welcome back!  

PE 

P.E sessions are on Thursdays and Fridays so please 

make sure you have a full P.E kit in school on these 

days. We advise that you leave your PE kit in your 

locker for the whole half term so you don’t forget it. 

Also, earrings can’t be worn during PE and plasters 

cannot be placed over earrings to to cover them up.  

Boundary Learning Together 

Reading is very important and it helps us all in numerous 

ways. We spend a lot of time reading and enjoying books 

in school and it is important that this is continued at 

home. Reading books need to be in school every day and 

children should be reading at least three times a week. 

Remember, children can record their own reading in the 

reading diary as long as a parent signs it to confirm.  

The Boundary Learning Together activities for this half 

term have been given out today, they will also be on the 

school website. You can find the Year 3 spelling list on 

the school website too. Spelling and times tables are 

given out on a Thursdays and the tests are done the 

following Friday.   

http://www.boundaryschool.co.uk/year-3/ 

How you can help your child at 
home 

• Practising times tables’ 
especially the 3’s, 4’s and 8’s. A 
great website for this is: 
http://www.topmarks.co.uk/mat
hs-games/hit-the-button  

• Practising spellings and 
handwriting.  

• Talking to your child about what 
they have done at school and 
how many Dojo’s they have 
received that day.  

• Reading with your child. 
• Helping them get to school 

everyday and on time – 
attendance is the key to great 
learning!  

Rock and Roll  

This half term our topic has a Science and History focus. 
We will be learning about the importance of rocks in 
Science and in history we will explore the Stone age. 

  

Don’t forget … wear full school uniform including your 
Always badge, everyday! 



 

 

 

 


